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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 

The Timberlane Regional School Board will hold a special meeting 
on November 10, 2020 at 7pm by way of videoconference consistent 
with state provisions associated with COVID-19 precautionary 
measures. Members of the public may access this meeting by logging 
onto http://www.timberlane.net/zoomtrsb. The agenda will include 
the following items only: 
 

• School Re-opening Plan Update 
• HVAC Update 
• 11/4/20 Work Session 

 
No other board business is scheduled for this time. 
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